Letter of Intent to Fill the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Vacancy 10/8/2020

Good day! My name is Garrett Kravitz, I am Active Duty Coast Guard and have been stationed in
Petersburg since June of 2019. We have purchased a home in town and intend on retiring here; however
there is a possibility that I will be relocated in June of 2022. During this past election I noticed that there
was a vacancy on the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board; I considered writing my name on the ballot
but did not as I was not positive I could remain in Petersburg for the full term. Ifit is possible I would
like to fill this vacancy until the next election or until I am relocated. Thank you in advance for your
time. Please feel free to contact me at the below number or email.

Garrett P. Kravitz

1300 Wrangell Ave

PO Box 2073

Petersburg AK 99833
207-756-3049
Garrettkravitz@yahoo.com



